

#### High School Coaches, Junior Varsity Coaches, High School Club Coaches, and Middle School Coaches!

## You are all invited to the 2017 TENNIS COACHES' WORKSHOP

Saturday, January 21st 1:00pm to 2:00pm On-Court 2:00pm to 2:30pm Questions 2:45pm to 3:30pm JV Coach Meeting

### Presented by USTA NNMTA and the Lobo Tennis Club

# With Presentations by Men's Head Tennis Coach Ben Dunbar and Women's Head Tennis Coach Stephanie Wooten-Quijada

#### **COST - \$10.00 PAYABLE TO USTA NNMTA**

This inexpensive and interactive clinic will enhance your technique for organizing teams, handling team practices with singles and doubles strategies, plus help with improving a player's fitness with movement drills. Bring your tennis shoes and racquets so you can participate in the activities.

RSVP early and send your check for \$10 to USTA NNMTA at 2901 Indian School Road NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106, Studio A. Registration at the door will be available but the cost will increase to \$15.00 without RSVP. Materials may be limited so make your reservations early.

For more information about the coaches' workshop, e-mail Becky Lee at nnmtaprograms@gmail.com or call her at 505-280-2465